Puberty Education Consent


Cashion Public Schools offers a yearly Puberty Education to our 5th grade students.  We feel this is an important part of our students understanding their changing bodies and how it affects our daily lives and our education.  We, in conjunction with the Oklahoma Department of Health, provide this class through the “Always Changing” curriculum.  Students will be separated and educated on gender specific videos.  In addition to the video, we provide information based on appropriate questions provided by the students.  
If you would like to view the material it is available on YouTube.  It is titled “Always Changing for Girls” and “Always Changing for Boys”.
_______I DO give my consent for my child to attend.
_______I DO NOT give my consent for my child to attend.

Childs Name________________________________________
Teacher___________________________________________
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